
Powell Valley Healthcare 
Update

Effective Thursday, May 28, all PVHC staff will be wearing masks and we are asking 
anyone coming into our facilities to please wear a mask.  With the rise in cases in 
communities in the Big Horn Basin and around the state, the opening up of travel, 
and the increase in tourism, PVHC is taking further steps in protecting our staff, 
patients, and community members by masking everyone.  Up until now, Wyoming 
and most specifically, Park County has had an extremely low incidence of Covid-19.  

While we would like to keep everything as normal as we can and 
share our smiles with you, we understand the concerns people have 
regarding use of masks to help prevent the spread of the virus.


